
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

  

We are excited to be working towards achieving our final badge, which focuses on well-

being. We've already completed many activities to earn this badge, and our last task is to 

raise money for a mental health charity. We have chosen as a group to also support the 

NSPCC. 

  

To raise funds, we will be holding a "Guess the Name of the Build-a-Bear Dog" 

competition. It will cost £1 per guess, with each person allowed one entry. We 

would greatly appreciate your support in this initiative. 

  

The event will take place during the first week after half-term, with each class having a 

designated day to participate: 

 Pre-School and Year 3: Monday 24th 

 Reception and Year 4: Tuesday 25th 

 Year 1 and Year 5: Wednesday 26th 

 Year 2 and Year 6: Thursday 27th 

We will also introduce the cute dog in assembly on the Monday morning. 

  

If you’d like to bring a furry new friend into your home and support us in earning our 

final badge, while also helping an incredible charity, we would be very grateful for your 

participation. 

  

Thank you for your continued support! 

  

 The Anti- Bullying Ambassadors 
Sent via 
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